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To: Full-time UUP Faculty and Professional Staff
Colleagues:

Online voting for the 2010 elections for the University Senate, the
Arts and Science Senate, PEG Board and the West Campus Faculty seat
on the FSA board is now open. Detailed instructions to access your
ballot and vote via your Solar System account appear below. Balloting
closes on May 21st, 2010 at 12:00 a.m.

When you log into your Solar System account, the link to vote is on
the right hand side under the Personal Portfolio. Click on the link
and select the ballot you want to vote for. When you finish and
submit your ballot you will get a message that says ''no open
elections” This just means that when you submit your ballot you
have indeed just voted. Once you have voted the ballot closes for
and, in effect, there are no elections open at that point.

Take your time selecting the candidate because once it is saved, you
will not be able to vote on that ballot again.



